
         

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Today is your final scheduled retainer check. You can now begin wearing your 

retainers just at night. It is recommended that you get at least eight hours of 

wear per day. 
 

At this point, you won’t be scheduled for another appointment unless you 

request to be seen.  If you lose or damage your retainers, call the office to 

schedule an appointment to have them replaced.  There will be a charge for 

replacement or repair of retainers. 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY DENTAL WORK COMPLETED (IE: CROWNS, IMPLANTS) YOUR 

RETAINER WILL NO LONGER FIT PROPERLY; PLEASE CALL OUR OFFICE SO WE MAY 

SCHEDULE AN APPOINTMENT FOR A NEW RETAINER.  SERVICES WILL BE RENDERED AT 

OUR REGULAR FEE. 
 

**IF YOU ARE HAVING YOUR WISDOM TEETH REMOVED, CONTINUE WITH YOUR 

REGULAR RETAINER SCHEDULE THE DAY AFTER YOUR SURGERY. 
 

Continue wearing your retainers EVERY NIGHT indefinitely.  

With proper care, your retainers will last many years. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, call our office at (478) 953-2700. 

Additional information may be found on our website at DrSpillers.com. 

 

 

 
 

 

Keeping your teeth straight 

is a lifetime commitment! 

 

http://www.drspillers.com/

